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April 20, 2018 

Mr. Greg Harrison, City Manager 
City of Pompano Beach 
100 West Atlantic Boulevard 
Pompano Beach, Florida 33060 

RE: Response to Extend the Implementation of Fire Station Alerting System to June 2019 

Dear Mr. Harrison, 

I am in receipt of your letter dated March 20, 2018, requesting an extension to June 2019 for the 
City's transition to the new Fire Station Alerting System (FSAS). 

The FSAS implementation schedule calls for the final design to be completed this summer with testing 
and cut-over anticipated to be completed by the first quarter of calendar year 2019. Following the 
cutover, we are scheduled to run dual systems for a short period of time. It appears we have some 
flexibility to schedule you last provided no other issues with municipalities occur, which may or may 
not get you to June 2019. We will do our best, but I encourage you to expedite finding the funds as 
soon as possible as the existing FSAS is more than 20 years old and is at end of life with no 
maintenance support. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Alphonso Jefferson, Jr. , Assistant County 
Adminis tor at 954-357-7 2. 

cc: Monica Cepero, Deputy County Administrator 
Alphonso Jefferson, Assistant County Administrator 
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